
December 9-13, 2024

Welcome to our first week of December! It will definitely be chilly. Please send warm winter
clothes for your children at recess. Here are notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ Reminder that we are supporting our WELS mission in the UK/London.
○ Remember to look over memory work for the week.

★ Madison House
○ We will be doing some Christmas caroling at Madison House on Wednesday,

December 18th. We will be walking with kindergarten, 2nd grade, and
3rd-4th grade.

★ Christmas Things
○ Friday, December 20th, we will be having a small Christmas party. I will send

out a note about what we are doing exactly later.
○ I have had two kids express interest in bringing something to put in a

stocking. If your child would like to participate, the stocking item can be
brought it whenever you would like to send it. I am spreading out the times
each student gets to fill the stocking.

★ Gingerbread Week
○ This week is gingerbread week. We will be doing multiple activities with

gingerbread or that have a gingerbread theme. If your child has any
gingerbread books he/she would like to bring in, I will read them during
snack time. Also, reminder that I sent a note home regarding gingerbread
house supplies for Friday. Please let me know by Wednesday if you would
like to bring something in. Thank you!

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Math we will do a gingerbread mystery activity.
○ Christ Light we will learn about John the Baptist and the Woman in Simon’s

House.
○ Science we will be doing activities dealing with gingerbread.
○ Gym class we will be doing the parachute.
○ Superkids we will work on rewriting our stories and will do gingerbread book

based literacy activities. We will still have a test on Friday.

Mrs. Trimmer




